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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $237, 981 

Income to date: $221, 964 

Needed: $16, 017 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leader: Gerry Giesbrecht 

Speaker: Keith Friesen 

Song Leader & Pianist:  Cassie Giesbrecht 

Date: August 14, 2022 

 

 

Date:  Aug 22, 2021  

Community Announcements 

-The Lumber River Quartet from North Carolina 
will be presenting some gospel music and stories 
of God’s goodness on Sunday, August 28 at 7pm 
at the Altona EMM Church.  Everyone is welcome.  
No admission, but donations are gratefully 
accepted. 
 
 
Eden Foundation Events 
Aug. 20 – Peace Trek in collaboration with 
Mennonite Heritage Village in Steinbach - Bike, 
Run or Relay the peace trail. 
 
Sept. 10 – Head for the Hills Cycling event – start 
and end at the Cripple Creek festival grounds. 
 
Supporting the work of Eden bringing hope, 
healing and community to people on a mental 
health journey.  (For more info visit 
edenhealthcare.ca)   
 
 
 

 
 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals - Dorothy Hildebrandt –204-324-4426 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
Aug 21 – Walter Dyck 

Aug 28 – Gerry Giesbrecht 

Sept   4 – Tim Goertzen 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 
Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 

-Nettie Ginter 

 

  
 

  

 

Missions 
Ryan Thiessen 

Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

 Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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_______________________________________ 

Prayer for the Week 

“Thank you Father for sending the Son to live the 
perfect life on our behalf, and die in our place, and 
for giving us your Spirit, to draw us to you.  Amen.” 

Church Announcements 

 

-Please pray for Nettie Ginter as she awaits some 

important meetings with her doctor. 

-The cradle roll is planning a group baby shower 

for September 22 to include new mothers who 

have not participated in one since 2019. If you 

would like to be included and have not spoken to 

Rachelle or Jodi, you are encouraged to do so in 

the next week. 

 

-If you are newer to BMC, we would love to 

connect with you!  Please take a moment to fill 

out a connect card (in the back of the pews) with 

your name and contact info, and place in the 

offering, so we can reach out to you. 

 

-For those who have requested devotionals:  

The new “Rejoice” devotionals as well as the new 

“Our daily bread” regular print devotionals are in 

your mailboxes. There are also extra copies 

available in the foyer magazine rack.  

The large print “Our daily bread” devotionals will 

be distributed when they arrive.  

If you are not on this list and would like to be, just 

send an email to the church office (as listed in this 

bulletin) and we will add you. Also, if you are in 

need of a church mailbox, please send an email 

to the church office as well. 

 

 

 

 
 

Sunday, August 14, 2022 
 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading – Deut. 6:4-5 & Hebrews 1:1-4 

Congregational Prayer 

Offertory  

Worship in Song 

Message – “The Trinity & The Role Of The Holy Spirit” 

 Closing Song 

Benediction 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Community Announcements 

 

- Salem Home Inc. announces the appointment of 

Karin Oliveira to the position of Chief Executive 

Officer. Karin’s deep faith in God is the cornerstone 

to delivering Salem Home’s Mission and Vision, 

keeping the residents at the forefront of what we do. 

She will begin her new role on August 15, 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Verse for the Week 
 

“The grace of the Lord Jesus Christ, and the love of 

God and the fellowship of the Holy Spirit be with you 

all.” - 2 Corinthians 13:14 

 

 

Summer Camp 

Pray for everyone at camp this summer. For energy 

and wisdom for camp staff and for fun and a 

willingness to hear God’s word for campers. 
 

 

 


